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March 5, 2021 

To Our Valued Customers, 

In addition to our April 1 price increase, MBA Building Supplies will be raising prices on 

all products shipping on or after May 3, 2021. 

MBA will continue to honor all existing quotations in accordance with our stated job 

quotation policy.  A copy of this policy is available on our website at www.mbastuds.com. 

New price sheets will follow. 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to working with you closely in the 

future. 

Cordially, 

MBA Building Supplies 

http://www.mbastuds.com/

